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We will be performing some routine maintenance on the VPN this evening from 6:30 to 7
pm. We are anticipating little to no downtime of the VPN, though it is possible new
connections may be impacted for a small window of time within the maintenance window.

If you have any issues logging into the VPN after the maintenance try these 2 steps:
1. Sign out and back into the VPN.

2. Clear the cache and cookies in your web browser.

If you are still experiencing issues logging into the VPN after the maintenance window
please email our IT HelpDesk at helpdesk@sou.edu or call (541) 552-6900.

Thank you!
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